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Governor conveys ‘Bohag Bihu’ Festival Greetings 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri JP Rajkhowa has conveyed his warm 
greetings and best wishes to the people of the State and Assam on the joyous occasion 
of the Assamese New Year, Bohag Bihu.  

In his Message, the Governor said that the Bohag Bihu, also known as Rongali Bihu, is 
one of the most vibrant and important festivals of Assam, which symbolizes peace, 
happiness, spirit of brotherhood and friendship among the people, irrespective of caste, 
creed, religion or language. The festivity on the occasion brings people closer and instils 
a sense of amity in the human society. 

The Governor wishes that this Festival promotes peace, unity, and integrity and 
reinforces the age-old harmonious relationship, by dispelling the past differences and 
misunderstandings, if any, amongst the citizens of Arunachal Pradesh and Assam, in 
particular and the people of the North East in general.  
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